
 

 

December 2022 
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
Virtual Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 11 January 2023 
  
I am writing to inform you of the forthcoming Virtual Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 11 
January 2023 which will run from 4:15pm until 7:00pm. This is your only opportunity this academic 
year to discuss your child’s progress and achievement. Teaching staff will focus on next steps 
following the Year 11 mock examinations and identify any knowledge gaps that will support your 
child achieving their target grades.  We actively encourage all our Year 11 parents to book 
appointments for this day. 
 
This year appointments will be done via video calls using the online Parents Evening Booking system. 
From 9.30am on Monday 12 December 2022 you will be able to start making appointments using 
the following link - https://friernbarnet.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  
 
You will be asked to input your name along with your child’s name and date of birth in order to log 
in. Please follow the on-screen instructions to make appointments to meet with all of your child’s 
teachers.    
 
Instructions on ‘How to attend appointments over a video call’ will follow in the New Year. 
  
If your child requires any revision guides, they are available to purchase on our School Shop - 
https://www.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=621 ,  
  
If you have any questions regarding this or need any assistance with the online booking system, 
please contact Mrs Amrani, Administrator on the main school telephone number or email 
T.Amrani@friern.barnet.sch.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully  
  
 
Ms C George  
Head of Year 11 
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